
Introducing Retelling the Good Story 
A Collection of Short Films for North American Native People

We’re pleased to announce new Jesus Film Project® short films–coming soon!

Retelling the Good Story is a collection of three short animated films based on the First Nations Version, an Indigenous 
translation of the New Testament. These films feature a storyteller, Mishomis, retelling stories of Jesus' life and 
ministry in beautiful animation inspired by Native American art. We believe the films will touch the hearts of North 
American Native people.

Retelling the Good Story was born in partnership with Terry Wildman, author of the First Nations Version to be 
published and released by InterVarsity Press in August 2021. Retelling the Good Story films use text from the 
English-language First Nations Version for their scripts.

Today English-speaking North American Native people number seven million, and very few have access to biblical 
resources. We believe these films will connect North American Native people with the hope of Jesus at a heart level — 
a pursuit that’s at the core of everything we do. Jesus Film Project strives to reach people wherever they are, using 
gospel-centered media to connect them with the story of Jesus in their heart language and in a medium that speaks to 
their hearts.

Global Executive leaders from Cru® are equally excited about Jesus Film Project’s involvement, noting that with it we 
push toward innovation. We reach people with the gospel in new ways that resonate visually with their cultures.

The Retelling the Good Story project followed the same process as projects we’ve previously completed in partnership. 
We rely on our trusted network of Bible translators to ensure proper translation into the languages and contexts of 
those we are reaching. We also rely on partners in the field to help ensure we provide tools that can reach specific 
audiences. 

In this case, the First Nations Version translation on which the films are based was created in collaboration with 
OneBook Canada, a member of the Wycliffe Global Alliance. 

“This is an exciting project,” says Wayne Johnson, CEO of OneBook. “The Board of OneBook unanimously gave their 
approval for the partnership with Rain Ministries, in our first North American Bible translation project. As with our 
projects in Africa and Asia, we aim to maintain church and local community ownership of the project and the final 
translated First Nations Version.” 

First Nations Version author Terry Wildman highlights the universal appeal of the translation. “The First Nations 
Version is intended to present the Scriptures with phrases and word choices that relate in a general way to Native 
Americans and other First Nations English-speaking people, because of the great diversity of our people.” 

Terry Wildman led the First Nations Version translation project. A group of reputable Bible scholars, pastors and lay 
people from across North America—many of them Indigenous—also lent their invaluable support. This competent 
team worked arduously to ensure a contextual translation process completed with biblical excellence.

It’s our hope that North American Native people encounter the love of God as they watch the life-changing story of 
Jesus in a language and medium that speaks to their hearts. Join us in praying for these new films and the people who 
will be drawn to the Lord through them.


